
Sent: 14/07/2025 4:33:16 PM
Subject: RE: DA2025/0279-237 MaCarrs Creek Road, Church Point

Attention: Phil Lane

RE: DA2025/0279-237 MaCarrs Creek Road, Church Point

14 July 2025.

My Name is James Bornstein, I have been a resident on McCarrs Creek Road for over 25
years.

My major objection to this proposal is the loss of critical habitat that our local endangered
wildlife rely on.

I have always had a strong interest in the natural environment, which has resulted in a 25-
year citizen science study of the species that live in and around McCarrs Creek Road.

I'm strongly against every tree being removed from this property as it will have a major impact
on the animals that rely on this pristine bushland. At all costs, the native trees and vegetation
should remain on the Council land. As the animals will be able to cross on the trees instead of
the road and be killed by cars.

This block is abundant with species of diverse wildlife.
Glossy Black Cockatoos, Powerful Owls, Barking Owls, Echidnas, Wallabies, Feather tail
gliders, Sugar gliders and Lyrebirds

What is proposed is totally out of character with the Church Point locale, and the
Development should be rejected in its current form.

This is gross overdevelopment of such a beautiful bushland setting, and it will change the
desired outlook of Church Point forever.

Warm regards,

James Bornstein
Sent from my iPad
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